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1. Purpose of Report 
 

The purpose of this report is to provide an update on the decision relating to urgent care 
services in North Tyneside.   

 
2. Recommendations 
 
 To consider the information presented and provide feedback. 
 
3. Details 
 

At the last meeting of the Adult Social Care, Health and Wellbeing Sub-committee, 
Members were informed that that there had been a delay in making the decision 
regarding urgent care in North Tyneside.   
 
The final decision was made at the North Tyneside Clinical Commissioning Group 
Governing Board meeting on the 25 October 2016. 
 
Martin Crowther, Commissioning Manager, North Tyneside Clinical Commissioning 
Group will attend the meeting to inform Members of the decision and the next steps.  
 

4. Appendices 
 

Appendix 1 – NHS urgent care services in North Tyneside – briefing note. 
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